
lOth August 1979

Thank you very much indeed for your kind letter of
9th August which I greatly appreciated.

As you wightly say we need to follow up our
initiative as soon as possible before there
are any second thoughts amongst any of those
that we met in Lusaka. Every stop is being
pulled out and I hope that we achieve eventual
success.

Meanwhile I trust that you enjoy a good break
in Portugal. I am off next Wednesday for a week
to Scotland.

g

The Rt Hon the Lord Duncan-Sandys CH
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